
Chair Hambley, Vice Chair Patton, Ranking Member Brown, and the members of the House 
Civil Justice Committee, my name is Kim Taylor and I am submitting this testimony in support of 
House Bill 369, the Ohio Fairness Act. 
  
I support The Ohio Fairness Act because it's the right thing to do. No one should ever be 
subjected to discrimination or persecution for their sexuality or gender. 
 
Please vote yes on House Bill 369, the Ohio Fairness Act.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Kim Taylor, 
Cincinnati, OH Resident 
 
 


